
From:  Robert Philips <robert.philips@painelake.com>

Sent time:  06/20/2020 02:43:53 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Request for Draft EIR for Hollywood Center project
 

Hi Mindy:

Is it still possible to purchase a CD of the Draft EIR for the Hollywood Center project?
I am serving on the Hollywood Chamber of Commerce, Economic Development Committee.

Kind appreciation.

Best wishes, Bob

-- 
Robert Philips
Managing Director
Mobile +1-310-905-9310
www.painelake.com

http://www.painelake.com

